
024 7661 7231 admin@cardinalwiseman.coventry.sch.uk www.cardinalwiseman.coventry.sch.uk 

LEADERSHIP UPDATE Newsletter Issue 102  3 July 2020 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
This week saw our Cardinal Wiseman Goes Live! events begin for our new Year 7 students. We had           
hundreds of students, parents, carers and teachers from across the city tuning in to put faces to names 
and find out more about the school. This also included a live lesson from Mrs Alton, which went down 
very well. The scores coming in from the quiz were very high so it was lovely to see that so many learnt 
so much! 
 
This week also brought news from the government about the reopening of schools in September and 
various ideas that they would like to see implemented. There is a lot to consider, and we will take our 
time to look at the logistics of what has been suggested. We suspect that there will be further updates 
and amendments throughout the summer, and so we will communicate the final plans in full before stu-
dents start back in September. It is likely that we will hold another live event for parents and carers of all 
years to watch so that you are briefed in full before the start of school. What we do know is that the                     
government wants all students in school and that they see attendance as mandatory, unless ill from 
Coronavirus. Please be assured that we will do everything in our power to make school as safe and as 
'normal' as possible.  
 
I have spent a lot of time in meetings recently thanking staff for the work that they have done behind the 
scenes, but it occurred  to me that we have not thanked you as parents and carers for the work that you 
have done whilst in lockdown. We know that there have been a few minor issues with some of the work 
being set, and that this has largely been down to personal circumstances. However, the vast majority of 
work has been engaged with and returned, and I want to thank you for being persistent with your chil-
dren, for upholding academic standards and high expectations, and for supporting them when they have 
struggled. Parents, carers and staff alike have enjoyed the increased communication during lockdown, 
and although we know that this will change when students return, I hope that you will continue to email 
school for support and advice with homework and the topics students are studying. 
 
Have a happy and holy weekend. 
 
God bless.  
 

Mr Everett—Head of School 



 

  
Through this survey, we would like to know what you think is working well and what 
you would like us to improve. We have added some additional aspects in light of the 
current climate and we thank you for your patience as we have navigated the last 
four months. 
  
The survey takes approximately 6 minutes to complete and comments are optional. 
You can provide your details or you may answer the questionnaire anonymously if 
you would prefer. As always, if you wish to raise a concern, there is a process to            
follow and we appreciate you bring it directly to the attention to staff at the school so 
we can resolve the matter in a speedy manner. 
  
We would like to take this opportunity to ‘thank you’ in advance for completing our 
survey. The survey will be analysed at school level and across Romero as the results 
will be collated and viewed by the Board of Directors. We will share the responses 
and the key themes emerging in autumn with a ‘You said, we did’ update in our    
newsletter. 
  

 
The link is https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Romero2020 
 

 

At Cardinal Wiseman School, we strive to         
provide a high-quality of education in which 
all our pupils reach their God-given potential; 
your view is important in providing feedback 
on how well we are achieving our vision.   
 
To this end, we are delighted to share our 
third annual survey to parents/carers across 
all eight schools within The Romero Catholic 
Academy between June 24 – July 15.   

Parent/ Carer Survey – Your Voice Matters 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Romero2020


 

God and Father of the whole human family, 

I come before you at this important moment in my life, 

a time that cannot be marked in the normal ways this year. 

 

It is good for me to reflect on all that has led to this point, 

times that I remember with great joy, special achievements, 

but also times that I might regret or wish had not happened. 

All of these things make me the person I am today, 

and it is good for me to be reminded frequently 

that nothing puts me outside your love or your family. 

 

Whatever the future, the weeks ahead present me with a new start. 

In continuing education or in branching out in new ways, 

I have the chance once more to shape the direction of my life, 

always recognising that you have the ultimate plan for me. 

 

At this moment, I must recognise that whether or not these years have been the best years for me,                     

I am a different person for the experiences I have lived through. 

 

Wherever I go in life, and whatever I do, 

let me see the best in myself and in others. 

 

May my principles and my values make a contribution to society, 

that as I make new friends, 

I may influence their lives as much as they influence mine. 

 

May the gift of faith always find a place in my heart, especially in moments of difficulty or doubt. May I never 

forget that I am loved unconditionally and that my life is precious to others and to you, because I am a link in 

a chain, always part of the wonderful world for which I have been created.                                                                   

 

Amen. 

 

 

Monsignor Timothy Menezes from our Archdiocese has  

composed this prayer for Year 11 and Year 13 leavers  

 



 

 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

The link below will take you to the latest information on coronavirus translated 
into 20 different languages: 

 
 

https://www.doctorsoftheworld.org.uk/coronavirus-information/ 

 

Please continue to check our website through the link on the home page for              

information and updates about Year 6 to Year 7 transition or by clicking here.   

 

You can also contact us by email: transition@cardinalwiseman.coventry.sch.uk   

 

 

Please use the link below to access a guide to Google Classroom 

aimed at parents and carers dealing with home schooling. 

Google-Classroom-Quick-Parents-Guide.pdf  

 

https://www.doctorsoftheworld.org.uk/coronavirus-information/
https://cardinalwiseman.coventry.sch.uk/
https://cardinalwiseman.coventry.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2020/06/Google-Classroom-Quick-Parents-Guide.pdf


 
Please note— this is a copy of a letter and, therefore,  the links will not automatically 

work.  Please type the links into your address bar for access.  Thank you.l 





 

Anxiety 

Anxiety UK 

Practical advice and information for anybody affected by anxiety, stress and/or anxiety based            

depression – as well as for their parents, family and friends. 

 

 In response to coronavirus, they are extending their Infoline hours to support as many          
people as possible. Now open Monday-Friday 9.30am-5pm, and Saturdays and Sundays           
from 10am-8pm. 

 

 Phone: 0344 477 5774 

 

 Email: support@anxietyuk.org.uk 

 

 Text: 07537 416 905 

 

 Live Chat available during office hours via the website 

 

 You can join #Coronanxiety webinars and support groups, including around topics such as 

OCD, uncertainty and claustrophobia, at www.anxietyuk.org.uk/coronanxiety-support-resources. 

 

  

Autism 

National Autistic Society 

 You can find information about coronavirus on 
the website – and look out for ideas and                
suggestions for supporting someone with autism 
around routine change, anxiety and sensory issues 
such as hand washing over the coming weeks. 

 

Finding More Information and Support:                                                            
Helplines and Services Available 

https://www.anxietyuk.org.uk/
http://www.anxietyuk.org.uk/coronanxiety-support-resources/
https://www.autism.org.uk/


 

SAFEGUARDING 


